
 

 

Week 47 at Riverside!  
What a wonderful start to the school year this half term has been. The children and the staff have worked their socks off! 

Cuppa, Cake and Cheer 
This week started with our amazing Otter Class telling us all about their British Hero, Julia 
Donaldson, and singing their class song. 
On Thursday we had The Conkers and The Ravens headlining and even though it was chilly,    
we managed to warm everyone up with our  learning. The Conkers told us about Tim Peake and 
sang their Conker song whilst the Ravens serenaded parents with ukulele magic, a Marcus 
Rashford rap and their atmospheric poem about ravens. Top sticky fact that they taught the 
parents: a group of ravens is called an unkindness. For all the classes who were rained off, we 
promise to catch up with you after half term.  
Sports Update 
The football team did us proud in the Tranmere Rovers competition, Mr Walsh was extremely proud of their resilience battling against the wind 
and the rain and never giving up. Top sportsmen! 
I enjoyed joining in the Rugby Tots session on Thursday but I won’t give up my day job just yet! 
Gymnastics Stars 
Leah and Maisy, from Y6, took part in a Gymnastic Festival this week at Wirral Gymnastics Club. They performed brilliantly and wowed the audi-
ence with their agility and grace. At the end they got a special round of applause because they were the only individual routines performed on 
the day. We were very proud of them! 

 

Half Term Times Table Challenge! 

 

22/10/21 

Don’t forget to swot up over half term. Lots of prizes available for speed, accuracy and most improved! 



Five Star Learners 

Acorns — Body 

Otters—Zardari 

Conkers— Shyanne 

Bluebells—Isaac and Oliver 

Adders — Aiden 

Larks — Michael 

Ravens — Mikail 

Kingfishers—Jodie and Harlie 

Brambles—Ava 

Willows—TJ 

Inspirational Talks 
Our parent governor, Mr Parsons,       
organised for the Mounted Police Section 
along with ‘Arnie’ and ‘Beau’ to share some 
interesting information about the important 
jobs they do. Arnie even gave some of us a 
twirl! Here’s some of us who might now  
consider a career in this exciting branch of 
the Police. 
                                                                                                                            They definitely earned their headteacher’s stickers! 

Other news 
Finally, we have ended the week with some double, double, toil and trouble in the forest and 

celebrated Harvest Festival in assembly. 

Congratulations to our Five Star winners this week who joined us at Hot Chocolate Friday for 

their brilliant metacognition. Thank you for all your support during the first half term. Please 

take care of yourselves and we look forward to  seeing you 

all back on Monday 1st November. Very best wishes, Mrs Lahive 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
01/11/21—All pupils return after half term. 

09/11/21—Individual and family portraits. 

29/11/21—Planned opening of 2 year old room. 

 

Reg Form  Attendance % 
Brambles  97.44%  
Willows   96.55% 
Bluebells E  96.43% 
Conkers C  95.00% 
Bluebells G  94.74% 
Kingfishers  94.06% 
Ravens   91.38% 
Otters   90.75% 
Conkers N  90.67% 
Larks   90.63% 
Adders   86.00% 
Acorns 2   80.95% 


